
Date: 18.11.2022 

NOTICE 

  Applications are invited directly from the PGTs, working on 

regular basis in Govt. schools in Haryana, who are willing to work as District 

Mathematics Specialist in District Ambala. The last date of receiving the 

application is 22-11-2022 till 11:59 pm. The link will be active from 19-11-

2022. The candidates have to fill the form by registering themselves on the 

given link i.e. https://forms.gle/NHYiqSe4N3pTuayPA 

 No applicant will be entertained after the last date of receiving the 

application. The Department has right to reject any candidature without 

assigning any reason if not found suitable by the authorities. 

      
 

Nand Kishore Verma 
Assistant Director (Academic) 

       For Director Secondary Education 

              Haryana, Panchkula 

  


